VINTAGE PLACE

September 9, 2021

To our Family Members,

We want to inform you that we have confirmation that an individual at Rose Linn Vintage Place
has tested positive with COVID-19. Resident safety is our top priority. We are doing everything we can
to ensure we stop the spread of COVID-19 within Rose Linn Vintage Place.

We are staying in communication with the local and state health officials 1o ensure we are
taking all the appropriate steps. We ask that you now call to schedule your visit to avoid an overlap of
visitors, with exception of our hospice and new admissions. Visits will be scheduled for the conference
room and outside only. Should you have questions and concerns, we encourage you to call Rose Linn
Vintage Place
at 503-655-6331,

Sincerely,
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Ann-Marig Segarra-Alvarado, EDY




